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Cllr B Hudson 
 

Member of the 
Economic & City 
Development 
Overview and 
Scrutiny Committee  

It is my view that the left hand turn needs reinstating as the original scheme 
has not worked. However I would not ask for the trial chicanes to be   
introduced.  
 

Cllr A D’Agorne Please note that the statement from Cllr Scott (included in the table on page 
18 of the report stating the views of the Scrutiny Committee Task Group 
and Ward Councillors) that: 
 
"the Council Call for Action conclusion that a point closure should be 
introduced - ideally by way of a rising bollard." 
 
Is incorrect - this was not the conclusion of the task group that 
considered the Councillor Call for Action. As para 5 of the July 6th report 
to the Executive states it was: 
 
" That Council Officers urgently develop new, comprehensive proposals for 
the Water End junctions to improve the current junction and reduce greatly 
traffic flows in Westminster Road/The Avenue" 
 

Lesley Moore 
Resident of 
Meadowfields 
Drive, York 

I write to give my support to the above, and confirm that I am in favour of 
the reinstatement of the filter lane at this junction. 
Please add my name to the survey. 
Thank you. 
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Water End/Clifton Green Review: 
Reinstatement of Left-Turn Traffic 
Lane and Chicane Trial (cont.) 

 

 
Max Reeves 
Greencliffe 
Gardens  

 
I understand there are proposals to remove the cycle lane and reinstate two 
lanes of traffic 
I fully support this measure which is well overdue to resolve the traffic 
delays. [I own a property in Greencliffe Gardens so can be classed as a 
resident] and believe a cycle lane could be incorporated through Holmstead 
park from the river cycle track to serve Clifton getting cyclists off this 
dangerous junction. 
 

 


